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Summary of request 
  
The Authority was asked for information regarding women who have conceived by IVF and have gone 
on to have an abortion. 

 
 HFEA response 
 
Please find attached a spreadsheet containing the requested data.  
 
Please note that the HFEA can only provide data up to 30/06/2014 for outcomes as this is the latest 
date for which we have verified information. 

  


